
 

The Voice of 

 

 

 

 
 

 

A message from your Longmeadow Adult Center Director, James Leyden: 

 

I hope you are doing well and managing as best you can through this uncertain and  

unprecedented time in our lives where we have had significant changes to our daily lifestyle and 

normal way of living. The COVID – 19 pandemic has shown us just how fragile our lives can be 

and support from family, friends and the community are vital to securing some our most         

essential personal and health related needs.  

 

I have been extremely impressed and genuinely grateful with the outpouring of support from the       

Longmeadow community as well as other town  departments and partnering agencies in offering us assistance 

and resources so we can continue to provide core services such as Meals on Wheels and the Food Pantry to 

the older adult population. I am also very  appreciative and proud of the talented and dedicated Adult Center 

staff team and passionate volunteers that successfully lead the daily operation of services to ensure the needs 

of the community are being met.  

 

In addition, I really hope that you enjoy our newsletter that is filled with a variety of online programs and   

valuable community resources. Please contact us to learn how to access these programs or to utilize the social 

service listings. I will continue to provide updates in our upcoming newsletters that will address potential   

reopening dates and plans. There has also been substantial progress in the construction of the new Adult   

Center facility which is a positive and uplifting showcase of all that we have to look forward to and the bright 

future ahead of us. We will get through this together and I assure you that the Council on Aging and Adult 

Center will continue to provide you with the best our service has to offer today and going forward. All of our 

Adult Center members are truly missed and we are eagerly awaiting your return. Take care.  


